
APPROVED BY THE CENTER FOR MILITARY HISTORY ON MARCH 27, 2023. Installation of the plaques at the Museum will be in the mid-May timeframe (before Memorial Day).



 

MISSION ACCOMPLISHED – 25th MP COMPANY TRIBUTE PLAQUE UPDATE  

Alumni: We started our fundraising campaign for a Unit Tribute Plaque at the National 
Museum of the US Army on October 21. As of today, we have raised $5,125.00 which is 
102.5% of our goal of $5,000. A big thanks to all who donated: 

Frank Adamski 
Victor Askman 
Dick Baker 
Oren Barclay 
James Bergstrom 
Terry Bong 
James Breckinridge 
Michael Brookman 
Dorothea Burke 
Bo Clark 
John Clawson 
Dean Damron 
Sharon Daniels 
John Daugirda 
Dean Deines 
Dick Evenson 
Robert Fehr 
Richard & Karina Felices 
Bill Fennell 
Richard Fischer 
Rex Forney 
Donald Fulton 
Jeffrey Gier 
Dave & Susan Glaser 
Anne Graham 
Kent Harrington 

Tim Kotch 
Jeffrey Loftus 
Kenneth Mansfield 
Timothy Merrell 
Frank Pallares 
Dave Patton 
Thomas Pipia 
David Quinn 
Rita Reves 
Eric Roberts 
Larry Rosenthal 
Sabrina Sanfillipo 
Joseph Scunziano 
Bill Sharon 
Stephen Siwulec 
Andrew Skelly 
Jerry Staff 
Anthony Stamilio 
Thomas Stout 
Hans Strayer 
Micheal Ullmer 
Steve Volkman 
Kerry Welch 
Buck Wilcox 
Frank Ziffer 

For the next step, the museum will create a “proof” of the plaque for review and any 
edits required. The Army Historical Foundation then reviews and grants final approval. 
Assuming no hang ups, the plaque will be unveiled at the museum in May 2023, prior to 
Memorial Day. 

Again, thanks to all for your continued support of 25th Military Police Company legacy. 




